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Social Distancing Support Program  

 
 

If you're between the ages of 10 and 25 and live, study or work in Glen Eira, you are eligible for our new Social 
Distancing Support Program.  
 
In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Program aims to support young people through a climate that requires 
isolation as a means of community safety. 
 
The Program will focus on one-on-one support, (whilst social distancing), achievable goal setting and referrals.  
 
Each young person will be assigned to a youth development worker who will make multiple contacts with the young 
person throughout the week, helping them set and achieve productive goals, keeping the young person motivated 
and connected during this time.  
 
For further information and to register your interest, contact Youth Services on 9524 3676, email 
youthservices@gleneira.vic.gov.au or visit www.gleneira.vic.gov.au/services/youth/programs-for-youth/ 
social-distancing-support-program  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Media enquiries: Amarita Kinnoo 
       03 9524 3411 or 0409 169 275 
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